
Research Visitor Grants in Space Physics 
 
 
Research visitor grants are available at the Space Physics and Astronomy research unit of the 
University of Oulu, Finland, within the framework of the ESPERA (Extreme Solar Particle Events: Risk 
Assessment)  of  the  Academy  of  Finland.  The  funding  period  covers  2019  –  2023.  ESPERA  project  is  
devoted to a focused study of extreme solar events, their occurrence, manifestation and impacts on 
the near-Earth environment. It involves data analysis, theoretical modelling and measurements, in a 
multi-disciplinary research of Solar, Heliospheric, Magnetospheric, Atmospheric Physics. 
 
We invite applications from experts with verified competence in any of the above-mentioned fields of 
Space Physics research, for single or multiple visits lasting up to 6 months at a time. 
 
The application should include: 
• A brief description (max 2 pages) of intended research and its relation to the ESPERA project 
• Curriculum vitae (max 4 pages) 
• A list of publications 
The conditions for the grant are described here 
 
Applications and possible requests of additional information should be sent by e-mail to 
Prof. Ilya Usoskin <ilya.usoskin(at)oulu.fi> 
 
Grant applications are considered continuously. 
 

https://notio.oulu.fi/en/guides/_layouts/15/WopiFrame2.aspx?sourcedoc=/en/guides/Documents/Grant%20Guidelines%202019%20final.pdf&action=default

